NEWS RELEASE

' UNIVERSITY OF NEVADA SCHOOL OF MEDICINE
“ ‘:j ’nl Public Relations Office Public Relations Office
} § <>§‘é{ Savitt Medical Sciences Building 356 2040 W. Charleston Blvd., Suite =303
> Reno, Nevada 89337-0046 LasVecas, Nevada89102-2386
&l %7 (702) 784-6003 (702)383-2638
A=A\ =4d FaX:(702)784-6096 FAX: (702)486-3582

FORTHEGOODHEALTH OFNEVADA

April 6, 1993

Release: immediately
For more information: Ann Diggins, 784-1317

Pediatric program scheduled
ELY--A workshop for nurses and health care professionals on caring for hospitalized
children will be held Tuesday, April 13, 1 to 4 p.m., William Bee Ririe Hospital.
The instructor will be Christina G. Rubin, R.N., M.S.N., Sparks Family Hospital. The
workshop will focus on helping families cope and unique issues children face when hospitalized.
‘ Nurses and social workers attending will receive three hours of continuing education credit.
The program is sponsored by the University of Nevada School of Medicine Northeastern

Area Health Education Center. For more information, call the Northeastern AHEC, 738-3828.
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